
                             
Pay your overdue library fines 
with donations of NEW, 
WRAPPED, NONPERISHABLE 
candy  
Candy will be distributed to needy 
veterans 

 
 

‘Brush Your Fines Away’ does not include Lost or Damaged materials.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
sponsored by: 

Drs. Peter A Garofoli, Myles Heffernan, Jr, and Lindsay Bruneau. 
131 Main Street , Lancaster  

978 - 365-5643 

Thayer Memorial Library 
Brush Your Fines Away! 

 

A candy drive for veterans 11/2 through 11/6 

 

For all residents young or old - candy drop off is Monday, November 2nd 
through Saturday, November 6th. 
Donors will be given a tooth brush and dental supplies and have their library 
fines waived! We are collecting candy for Veterans Inc., local shelter for 
homeless veterans, and Bedford Veterans administration Hospital, Bedford 
Ma.  Please bring a card with you to go in the candy care package to  
be given out on  
Veterans Day Nov 11.   
 
Do you know of someone or have a family member in the service overseas 
who would like a candy care package? Let us know, provide a name and 
address and a candy care package will be sent to them. 
 
 


